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Discussion Notes D4
of Technical Group held on Swlmmlng

Tuesday 24 April, 2007 7.30pm AUCKLAND
at Sports House, Harbour Sport, Stadium Drive, Albany

Present: Jill Vernon, Craig Rouse and Philippa Bouzaid

Apologies: Jim Goodwin, Ralph Lumsden, Leigh Johns, Rowan Campey

Due to no quorum at this meeting discussion only took place with regard to the following
items:

Referees: In recognition for achieving referee status, a recommendation that
Swimming Auckland present to all new referees (upon completing their
examination), an engraved whistle.

Tier Level A suggestion was put forward that a tiered structure for new referees
for Meets: be looked into. It was important that all new referees attend and officiate
at Level 3 meets.

Badges: Is Swimming Auckland going to take this recognition up again?

Request for There was some discussion around the situation whereby the office puts

Referees: out a request for senior officials to officiate at the upcoming meet and
often when the referee turns up, there are other referees from the
organizing club turning up and filling the positions.

Meet Philippa advised the group that Leigh Johns has offered to be the Meet
Director: Director for AK Juniors and AK Age Groups. This has been accepted by
Philippa, subject to confirmation at next meeting.

Other Jill Vernon to investigate some leads for fixing the starters stand.
Matters: Philippa to chase up Sandra re lap counters.

The meeting closed at 8.30 pm
Next meeting Tuesday 12 May, 2007.



